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REGISTRATION FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2020-21 
We would like to thank you for trusting us with your child’s education. We are very 
happy with the number of families that have already registered for the following school 
year. If you have not signed and submitted your re-registration form, I encourage you 
to do so.  
St. Rose will continue to honor Special Rate given to families in 2010. 
 
I will be scheduling financial assistance interviews mid-June through July. Thank you 
for your support throughout the year. We are looking forward to a great new school 
year 2020-21. 
 
MASS 
We would like student and parent to join Father Dario at mass every Friday at 8am 
through his YouTube channel. Also, every Sunday 8:30am English mass and 10:30 
Spanish mass. Also, you can text Father Dario and receive mass notifications at  
Text: Saint-Rose to the following number 84576 
 
We will be having our Children Family mass every third Sunday of the month.  
 
Also, coming soon Father Armando will be having his own youtube channel were 
students can view art activities, prayers, and discussions.  
 
As well, join us for family prayer every day at 5pm via ZOOM “Together in Prayer.” 
ID number and password will be posted on schooolspeak and email t o parents.  
 
Music Class 
Music Class every Friday 
Session 1: tk-4th at 12:30-1pm 
Seesion2: 5th-8th 1:30-2pm  
Zoom link posted on schooolspeak 
 

 
Important Date 

 
 

***Registration for 2020-2021 
Registration fee will continue at 
March’s rate of $370 to be paid by 
July 30th, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Fee that will be waived: 
-Last two fundraisers (Spring 
catalog and Jog-a-thon) 
-Tardies 
-Late Fees: No late fees will be 
assessed and any previous fees 
will be waived. 
 
Any pending balances for Daycare 
and Lunch will still need to be 
paid. 
 
 
 
*** Heads Up 
 
Our srloffice.weebly.com 
website will be unavailable due 
to updates on Wednesday, May 
6th, 2020. 



 Meditation/Yoga with the Principal 
Starting Friday, May 8th students can join via Zoom to do meditation and/or 
yoga with the Principal. Zoom link will be posted on schoolspeak. Have your 
mat/towel ready at 9:15am. Hope to see you there! 
 
MAY Activities: 
Let’s Have Some Fun!  See your May Calendar for virtual activities all month 
long. Share pictures of your activities, and we will post them on Instagram and 
Facebook.  
Send pictures to kgarcia@sroflimaschool.org  
 
Many Blessings, 
 
Laura Guzman, M. Ed. 
Principal 
St. Rose of Lima School 

Srloffice.weebly.com 
 
 

 


